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 Dr Martin Lovett OBJ2014/6143/P 13/12/2014  15:48:31 Living at 24 Redington Gardens, immediately behind the site at no 36, Redington Road, we will be 

greatly affected by the proposed building works.

The recently completed building at no 38, for which the Council gave building permission, is 

completely out of character within the surrounding area. To have a similar bunker-like, ugly, solid 

building right next to it will further spoil our view and infringe on our privacy. Also, it will further 

destroy the appearance of our neighbourhood, which is supposed to be a conservation area!

Over the last few years, the building works at no 38 caused a lot of disturbance to us, the noise and dust 

and radios at times being intolerable. For lengthy periods, it was impossible to use our garden, or 

indeed to open the garden doors at all, and I was woken up early each morning by heavy drilling.  At 

my age – I am now 87 – this was highly disruptive and bad for my condition. As a musician, I am 

highly sensitive to noise. So is my partner, Dorinde van Oort, who is a writer and works at home.

The situation will be even more aggravating if the planned new building will go ahead, as it is even 

closer to our house.

The site is too small to store the heavy machinery and materials needed, which will mean lengthy 

obstruction due to sheds on the pavements of Redington Road.

I already experienced difficulty in having my house insured because the foundations were deemed 

inadequate. Another basement and sub-basement so near to the existing ones will inevitably cause even 

more severe problems with the water table and the stability of the foundations.

We therefore strongly object to the proposed planning application.
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